
 

 

 

 
Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Government College 

New Town, Rajarhat 
 

 

Notice No:  975                                                 Date: 28/04/2023 

 

NOTICE 

 

College will remain closed for summer vacation   from 

05/05/2023 to 23/06/2023. The college office will remain open 

and classes will be held as per special routine to be published by 

the departments from 12 noon to 4 p.m, on Monday, Wednesday 

and Friday excluding public holidays  for which separate notice 

will be issued. 

All teaching and non-teaching staff will be detained excluding 

those who have been exempted. 

 

                               

                                          

                                  Principal 

              Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Government College 

                                            New Town, Rajarhat 
 

 

 

 



 

 


